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Reference:   FOI.2533.20 

Subject:    Dental contracts 

Date of Request: 17 February 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
1. The monies handed back from NHS primary care dental contracts for the year 2018/2019. 

 

2. The number of practices handing back NHS primary care dental contracts for the year 

2018/2019. 

 
3. The location (as precise as possible) of the practices handing back NHS primary care dental 

contracts for the year 2018/2019  

Response: 
 
1. A total of £272,221.40 was temporarily handed back to the Hywel Dda University Health Board 

during 2018/19.  
 

2. No contracts were handed back, but two contracts were temporarily reduced in their value and 

associated units of dental activity (UDA) due to exceptional circumstances during 2018/19. 
 

3. The practices were located in North Ceredigion and Carmarthenshire.  

 


